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From: Adrian Carroll 
Sent: Sunday, 30 January 2022 5:29 PM
To: Mental Health Select Committee
Subject: QLD Mental Health Enquiry

Categories: Submission

Queensland Government please amend the law to protect human rights in Queensland Hospitals in relation 
to Mental Health 

I have confidence that the Government will make the right changes to our current laws to protect our 
citizens  

Below are listed the main irregularities in our current laws 

1. The Qld Mental Health Act is amended to ban electroshock, restraint, seclusion, deep brain stimulation and
dramatically increase criminal fines and prison terms for ill-treatment of a patient. 

2. Involuntary detainment and treatment is eliminated from the Qld Mental Health Act per the World Health
Organisation guidance. 

3. Every death in in the mental health system is investigated for criminal culpability and negligence and any
misconduct involving prescription practices is also reported to police for criminal investigation. 

4. Existing money is re-directed to proven workable solutions that do not harm and money is only given to
organisations that are held fully accountable and are actually producing results. 
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